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When elected officials ignore or attempt to circumvent the rule of law it leads to 

tyrany and a police state. 

All of country sees that happening now with our current federal executive branch. 

It is extremely hippocritical of or state legislators to complain about the current federal 

administrations lack of respect for our constitutian and governmental checks and 

balances, while evidencing the same disregard for our federal  and state constitution 

as seen in the provisions of HB 3075. 

 

I strongly oppose any efforts of the state in HB 3075 to limit my ability to ensure the 

safety of my family, properly, and rights by disregarding the tenants of our own state 

constitution. 

When our state lawmakers can criticize federal overreach as an attack on our laws, 

and then try the same themselves, it appears that the real issue is more of jelousy of  

perceived power rather than of respect for the laws that govern this union. 

 

My advice - Drop HB 3075 and any attempt to infringing on your constituant's lawfully 

and constitutional ennumerated rights. Instead I would encourage the state and 

federal congresses to impeach and remove the current dangerous top executive.  

 

Whether my pistol  can hold 7 or 15 rounds is not an issue of any great priority. 

Please focus your attention on the potential for harm and tyranny that is developing in 

an out of control federal government. Work to preserve the rule of law and the 

strength of state rights, which can be done by respecting our state's constitution and 

laws. 

 

Respetfully, 

Michael Quiner 

 

 


